Reinhart, David

From: Lisa Stovey <stoli@onalaskaschools.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:10 PM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: Re: Board Meeting Request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

David,

My brother, Dennis Kneifl has been shoveling that sidewalk for the last 21 years. We have never had an incident where
the sidewalk was not properly cared for before now. Dennis has been shoveling this entire winter. According to the
pictures, it looks like some snow had been packed down because of people walking on it, but the majority of the
sidewalk was in good condition. The house next-door typically isn’t shoveled because nobody lives there. I'm not sure if
that was the reason for a complaint.

| wish there would have been a different way of notifying us that the quality of snow removal needed to be addressed.
Thanks.

Lisa Stovey

On Mon, Jan 24, 2022 at 3:31 PM Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Lisa,
Please provide the reason for the dispute and | can place this issue on the next Board of Public Works agenda.
If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Thanks.

David Reinhart

Chief Building Inspector
La Crosse Fire Department

Division of Community Risk Management

400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601

Office: 608-789-7564



From: Lisa Stovey <stoli@onalaskaschools.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:02 PM

To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Re: Board Meeting Request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

The address is 1347 Kane St. Yes, this is in regardings to a billing dispute.
Thanks.
Lisa Stovey

On Mon, Jan 24, 2022 at 2:01 PM Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Lisa,
What is the address in question and is this a request to dispute the charges?

Thanks.

David Reinhart

Chief Building Inspector
La Crosse Fire Department

Division of Community Risk Management

400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601

Office: 608-789-7564



From: Bruring, Barb

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:38 PM

To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: FW: Board Meeting Request

From: Lisa Stovey <stoli@onalaskaschools.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:07 PM

To: IR - Inspection <inspection@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Board Meeting Request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Mr. Reinhardt,

| would like to have a time to discuss a recent snow removal bill at the Board of Public Works Meeting on Monday,
January 31, 2022 at 10 am. This is in regards to invoice # 00025015.

| would like to join the meeting via phone since | will be at work on that day. If this is possible, please contact me at
this email address or 608-792-8687.

Thanks.

Lisa Stovey
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